
Coastal Community Challenge

Redacted minutes of the meeting held on 10th August 2016

Mark Humphries from Magna Vitae met with the Committee explaining that they
would like to work in partnership with the CCC for support and investment in culture
and leisure.  He was to provide a list of  possible future ventures for these to be
considered and a budget provision established.

Adrian Benjamin was asked to send a formal invitation to the committee if they
wished a CCC representative to be in attendance at future meetings of MAP CIC.

It was agreed that a Micro-loan scheme be set up in the area covered by the CCC but
would need the approval of Big Local.

The constitution was ambiguous in places and needed to be made clearer.  Proposals
for alterations were to be made by Sue Fortune of Lincolnshire Community
Foundation (trusted organisation) and Alister Shaw (Big Local Representative).
These would then be considered at the AGM.

Arrangements had been made for members of the committee and interested parties to
visit the North Cleethorpes Big Local Partnership in October.

East Coast Organ Society was given a grant of £200 to set up a website.

James Ward was welcomed as a new member of the committee.

ELDC had informed LCF that the skate park extension wold be completed at the end
of August.

Thank you's had been received from the Mablethorpe Motor Club and Dolls House
miniatures for the grants allocated to them.


